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From: John Brandt <Bkhoeman@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 10:47 PM
To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB 2004a

This bill will hurt the very people that it intends to help! Oregon will loose more rental housing and raise rents even
higher because of the extra burdens it will place on landlords. Other states have passed similar laws and it did more
harm then good, let's learn from their mistakes! Please oppose this bill! Thank you. John Brandt, Landlord Sent from my
iPhone



